
Prestage AgEnergy - Moltonville 
 

Background: Prestage AgEnergy – Moltonville, located at 311 Prestage Mill Lane near Clinton, is a biomass-
to-energy facility that is currently permitted as part of the Prestage Farms – Moltonville facility, an animal feed 
mill. The facility has submitted an application to operate the existing biomass-to-energy equipment under a 
separate permit from Prestage Farms. The facility has added control equipment that has decreased potential 
particulate matter emissions.  Changes to boiler operation limits will increase the potential to emit of nitrogen 
oxides (NOx) and carbon monoxide (CO) and require a Title V air permit. Facilities are subject to Title V 
permitting requirements if they have the potential to emit 100 tons or more per year of criteria pollutants such 
as nitrogen oxides, sulfur dioxide, volatile organic compounds, or particulate matter of 10 microns or smaller.  
 

 
 
 
All comments must be received by 5:00 pm on May 17, 2021.  You can provide comment on the project using any of 
the following options:  
 

• Call (919) 618-0968 to record your comments via voicemail 
• Email DAQ.publiccomments@ncdenr.gov with the subject line "Prestage AgEnergy” 
• Mail written comments to:  

 
Jeff Twisdale 

1641 Mail Service Center 
217 West Jones Street, Suite 4000 

N.C. Division of Air Quality 
Raleigh, NC  27699 1641 

 
 
More information can be found at https://deq.nc.gov/prestage. If you have any questions, please contact Zaynab 
Nasif at (919) 618-0968 or zaynab.nasif@ncdenr.gov  
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